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Clothing/Summer  

Over the past few days we have been enjoying 

the garden more and more now that the sun 

has decided to arrive . Please ensure that 

everyone is dressed appropriately for the 

weather and that suncream is applied before 

you arrive at Pre-School.  

 

Label! Label! Label! Please label everything 

with your child’s name.  Putting your child’s 

name in their coat, clothing, change bag etc 

helps prevent mishaps and mistaken identities. 

Please can we also ask you that all lunch and 

change bags are also labelled. It also really 

helps us if change bags are topped up regularly 

and that any clothes you may borrow from Pre-

school are returned promptly .  

 

Term Dates : 

Pre-School will close for the May half term 

holiday at 1.45pm on Thursday 23rd May. 

Pre-School will be closed for an inset day on 

Friday 24th May .  

 

Summer Fair  

The Pre-School Spring Fair will take place 

on Saturday 18th May. This is a valuable 

(and fun) opportunity for us to both promote 

the Pre-school and raise some money to help 

improve our resources. The staff team are 

hoping to be able to purchase some new 

equipment for the garden with the money 

raised. The committee have worked really 

hard organising the event but could still do 

with some extra help on the day, including 

supervising stalls and the entrance . If you 

think you can help then please let us know 

and we will pass your details on .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the date: 

 

Our end of term celebration : 

This year we will be holding our End of term 

celebration on Friday 19th July . We decided 

to hold the event before the official end of 

term because we felt that families might 

begin to go on holiday and we didn’t want 

anyone to miss out . All of our Pre-School 

children will be invited to attend the whole 

session with us (even if they don’t normally 

attend) and lunch will be provided . We will 

send out details of the timings for grown ups 

nearer the time .  

 

Lunches – Please be reminded that we 

operate a strict no nuts policy at Pre-School 

and no nut based products are permitted .  

 

As we start to look towards some of our 

amazing moving on to school or different 

settings we thought it would be nice to 

share some starting school information and 

activities you can find the links attached .   

 

 

Contacting Us:  Please phone or text the 

setting on 07860 655066 if you need to let us 

know about your child’s absence or of you are 

running late etc.  Please do not call the 

general enquiries number as it can take 

longer for messages to be passed on.  If 

you prefer to email then please use 

louise.paul@handsworthpreschool.co.uk 

 
 


